
From: Michael Butler <mButler@professionalsaustralia.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 14 October 2019 4:15 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>; Stephen Smith 
<Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>; Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Nicola 
Street <Nicola.Street@aigroup.com.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2019/5 Professional Employees Award 2019 
 
Dear Ingrid 
 
I will be returning from overseas on 3rd December but can be available on 4th December and 
thereafter in that week. 
 
Regards 
 
Michael 
 
Michael Butler 
Director Industrial Relations 
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